
*Child Care Subsidies may apply. $5 Admin Fee per family. $5 Late Fees apply within 7 days per child. Payment plans available.

**Experience/Activity Fee. Programs may be subject to change. Third Party Payment Fees apply. See Terms and Conditions for cancellation policy

Rosebud Primary
7:00 AM START
6:00 PM END

PLEASE

ARRIVE BY 9AM

ON EXCURSION
DAYS

IN-HOUSE INCURSION EXCURSION

MON · 7th JUL

Rainbow Serpent

Join us as we explore the world
of Australia’s traditional land
custodians and uncover the

whimsical critters that spark
Dreamtime tales. Meet the

fascinating furry, scaly, and
feathery friends who help keep

life in balance

Daily Fee $88

After Max CCS* $8.80

TUE · 8th JUL

Inflatable Land

We're jumping for joy because
TeamKids is going to Inflatable
Land, the home of some of the

biggest indoor inflatables in Aus!
We'll climb, leap & crawl through
all the thrilling obstacles. *Socks

required.

Daily Fee $113

After Max CCS* $11.30

WED · 9th JUL

Arts & Design

Get ready to unleash your
creativity with TeamKids! We’ll
dive into vibrant colors, cool

techniques, and hands-on fun to
create masterpieces worthy of
an exhibition! Please wear old
clothes or bring an art shirt.

Daily Fee $93

After Max CCS* $9.30

THU · 10th JUL

Campfire Crew

Get ready for a day full of fun,
teamwork, and laughs at our

Sports Day! TeamKids will play
classic camp games like Broken
Telephone, team challenges, and
mini sports games. Come and

join the fun!

Daily Fee $123

After Max CCS* $12.30

FRI · 11th JUL

The Outdoor
Challenge

Today we’re taking on the Great
Outdoor Challenge! Get ready to
breathe in the fresh air, create
your very own adventure sash,

and enjoy a day full of fun,
creativity, and exploration in the

great outdoors!

Daily Fee $75

After Max CCS* $7.50

MON · 14th JUL

African Drumming

Drum roll, please! The fun won't
be beat at TeamKids today

because a high energy, action-
packed African Drumming

session is waiting for us. We’ll
be taken on a musical journey of

rhythm & imagination.

Daily Fee $89

After Max CCS* $8.90

TUE · 15th JUL

Quidditch

Get ready to zoom and swoop
because today we're diving into
a magical game of Quidditch!

Grab your broomsticks and let's
chase those golden snitches.

Daily Fee $87

After Max CCS* $8.70

WED · 16th JUL

Rock Climbing

Today, we're making our way to
the top of the world as we go
Rock Climbing! We'll learn the

ropes & then there'll be
countless climbing challenges

for us to complete. How high will
you go? *Closed shoes are

required.

Daily Fee $115

After Max CCS* $11.50

THU · 17th JUL

Elio

Elio, a creative underdog, is
accidentally beamed into the

Communiverse and mistaken for
Earth’s ambassador. Among alien
worlds, he finds friendship and
begins to discover his true self.

*Rated PG *Allergy Alert

Daily Fee $111

After Max CCS* $11.10

FRI · 18th JUL

Grity Kids

Today’s all about high-energy
games, big laughs and hands-on
strategies that build focus and
resilience! Fuelled by GRIT—

Gratitude, Resilience, Inspiration,
and Teamwork!

Daily Fee $89

After Max CCS* $8.90

FIND A VENUE
TEAMKIDS.COM.AU/VENUES

CHOOSE YOUR ADVENTURE
BOOK TODAY!

TEAMKIDS.COM.AU VERSION
v20250702.4 1300 035 000


